
TTAB Legacy Grant Guidelines 

 

Weber County’s Tourism Tax Advisory Board (TTAB) has created a small grants program called Legacy 

Grants. TTAB will award these Legacy Grant funds to events that can demonstrate an ability to draw out 

of town visitors to their event.  

A TTAB member will be assigned as a liaison to each grant application and may follow up with applicant 

for additional clarification.  

1. Grant availability will be determined each year during the normal budget process of Weber 

County. 

2. Applications are reviewed once a year by the Tourism Tax Advisory Board (TTAB). 

3. Grants are due April 1, 2021 and will be awarded in May. 

4. Grants will be awarded for events held within 18 months of the application due date.   

5. Submit a Final Report following your event. This is required to receive future funding.  

 

Submit TTAB Legacy Grant Application to Stacy Skeen SSkeen@WeberCountyUtah.gov , any attachments 

and the TTAB Legacy Grant Final Report if you have received prior funding.  
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